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Over paying taxes for years and watching the cost of living go up in Oregon.  The 

waste of taxes for growing pet projects, increase of government and regulations,.This 

has not given me the confidence that Oregon Senate is capable of doing the right 

thing with money received. We are by law given the overage of taxes paid as a 

'refund". Government has had the money to grow interest, and that should be 

enough, instead of robbing us yet again of our own money. 


